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Central Oregon Community College is celebrating its 75th anniversary, with the
celebration to cap off the academic year set for May.



In the meantime, the college's anniversary committggghas created display boards
on all four COCC campuses that recount the history of the college, as well as a
website with an interactive timeline. Student orientation begins Monday, and
the term starts next week, so classes will soon be back in session.

The Bulletin wants to hear from the COCC community. Whether you're an
alumnus, former faculty or a community member who was impacted by the
college, write to us and share your memories and stories. Please reach out to
narellanosummer@bendbulletin.com or call 562-533-4503.
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Noemi Arellano-Summer is schools, youth and families reporter at the Bulletin. She previously reported on
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or writing short stories.



